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Atkins, Caelan

From: FLEUR ANTOINE-WILLMOTT >
Sent: 27 July 2023 19:42
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to AQUIND Interconnector planning application 

Categories: Consultation Respone

To whom it may concern, 
 
It has been brought to my attention, that information appears to have been withheld, on purpose or not, as part of 
this period in which to respond to the applicant's response of April 2023.  
 
Portsmouth City Council's latest letter describes the issues resulting in the fact that critical information was not 
made easily available to interested parties. I am grateful that this has now been rectified and that the documents 
are available to view. However, I am concerned by the brevity and vagueness of the NG response. Is this truly 
sufficient for you to base your decision on? And the fact that it has not even been submitted on headed paper 
appears suspicious and sloppy.  
 
AQUIND appear to have also reneged on their promise of supplying power to 4 -5 million homes. This has now been 
slashed to a mere 1.3 million homes. This seriously needs to now be considered within the cost benefit analysis (the 
original of which I'm still trying to find!). 
 
You must deny and stop this application from progressing. There are too many lies, too many hidden agendas and 
too much to lose. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr and Mrs Willmott  
Fleur Antoine-Willmott  
Alexander Willmott 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 




